
Personnel Committee Minutes 
 

Honorable Council  
City of Newark, Ohio 
April 28, 2015         
 
There was a meeting of the Personnel Committee in Council Chambers on Monday April 27, 
2015 following the Economic Development Committee with these members in attendance: 
 
Carol Floyd, Chair  Mr. Cost for Marc Guthrie 
Ryan Bubb   Ms. Hall for Alex Rolletta 
Jeff Rath for Doug Marmie 

 
 

We wish to Report: 
 
 

1. Ordinance 15-11 amending the position classification, pay range, and position 
authorization tables of the Department of Economic and Community Development by 
the abolishment of one (1) Transit Operations Coordinator, Community Development 
was considered. 

 
Director Mauter- this is the last piece of business to close transit for the city. We did get 
a final letter from the FTA officially closing Newark’s responsibilities and grants that 
were associated with the Transit System. 
 
Motion by Mr. Bubb to send to full Council, second by Mr. Cost 
Mrs. Floyd- do you foresee the abolishment of other jobs up there since we have fewer 
employees?  
Director Mauter- we definitely need to complete the reorganization upstairs.  
Motion passed by a vote of 5-0.  
 
 
 
Carol Floyd, Chair 
 

 


